Michel, Racquel M.

From: Michel, Racquel M.

Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 1:28 PM
To: ‘jwmarchl4@gmail.com’

Subject: FW: Sonic parking (E15D017)
Attachments: IMG_5127.JPG; ATTO0001.txt

Mr. Miller,

| visited the Sonic on 4th St. last week. There is one thing that needs to be fixed prior to the transportation CO is
released. Please see the attached picture. Please have the far eastern curb painted yellow and add a "No Parking" sign.
When this is finished please forward pictures and we will issue the permanent CO.

Thanks,

Racquel M. Michel, P.E.

Traffic Engineer

City of Albuquerque

Transportation Development Section
505-924-3991

rmichel@cabg.gov
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